

Dear Mr. Donoghue,

Thank you for helping us return original furnishings to Coe Hall at Planting Fields. The beautiful refectory table has already been placed back into the Great Hall for which the Coes purchased it through Charles of London in the early 1920's. The Cromwellian chairs will also become an important asset in the restoration of the Tudor style mansion and we are grateful to have them.

Enclosed with this letter, please find two copies of the Deed of Gift. Please sign both copies and return one of them to me for our files at:

Ellen Cone Busch

Coe Hall

P.O. Box 58

Oyster Bay, NY 11771

Upon receipt of the signed Deed, I will send you a formal acknowledgement of your gift. I've used your name as the donor, but if this need to be changed, please don't hesitate to call me and I'll get corrected paperwork to you as soon as possible.

I'd also like to repeat Lorraine Gilligan's invitation to visit us at Planting Fields. The summer here has been quite hot, but the cool days of autumn are ahead and the color of the trees is absolutely glorious.

Thank you again on behalf of the Foundation and our visitors.

Sincerely,

Ellen M. Cone Busch

Collections Manager, Coe Hall

Tel: 516-922-9210 Fax: 516-922-9226 www.plantingfields.org E-mail: coehall@worldnet.att.net